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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, I congratulate
the people of Austria on the anniversary of your national day on October 26.

Austria’s efforts to promote peace, prosperity, and security in Europe and
beyond are commendable. The United States shares these values and is proud of
the close relationship our nations have built, as well as our joint
commitment to continued cooperation to advance these values. Our positive
trade and investment relationship helps to promote the prosperity of both our
nations and our citizens. Excellent and effective military and law
enforcement cooperation ensures our interests remain secure even in the face
of international threats. Strong cultural ties, underpinned by the robust
academic and professional exchanges that connect our countries, advance a
deeper understanding and a stronger friendship between Austrians and
Americans.

The United States remains committed to the strong Austrian-American
partnership and to the people of Austria. Congratulations on your national
day.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.


http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-austrias-national-day/

